
 

 

    

 

     

      SanJuanOutdoorClub  

              Minutes MonthlyMeeting 

                      Pagosa Springs Visitor’s Ctr 

                     April 1, 2025 

 

 

Present: Steve Earle, Doug Coombs, Rob Lambert, Diane Gutman, Bill Milner, Dennis Medina  

Absent: , Eugenie Holman, Addi Greer, Chris Plemons 

Quorum present— 

 

Approval of February 2025 Minutes: 

Dennis moved to approve February minutes; Doug seconded; motion unanimously passed. 

 

Treasurer Report: 

> Diane reported current balance ($7,568.74) with no exceptions. 

> Doug noted a change should be made to the report to reflect that the Web Management fee 

has been paid up for the next 3 years. Diane will make that change. 

> Diane has received a debit card for the bank account and will be using it to make auto 

payments to Garmin and other Club expenses. The card will need to be replaced when the new 

treasurer takes over as it is in Diane’s name. 

 

Membership Report: 

> Dennis reported that we had 10 additional members in March. Broken down to Renewals-  2 

singles & 2 families and New Members- 2 singles and 1 family. Total as of the end of March is 

126 Family and 34 Single Memberships. A discussion ensued about announcing the cut off 

date for memberships as April 30, 2025. 

 

Vice-President’s Report: 

> N/A 

 

Activities Report: 

> Chris is out of town and Joe is covering for him in regards to activities.  

 

Media Report: 

>Website is working as expected, March minutes are posted to Google Docs. 

 

Refreshments Report: 

> Rob has all of the supplies and will be at the General Meeting early to set up the 

refreshments.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Old Business- 

 

a) PARC Update- Survey will be pulled for comments April 9th and results should be 

available apx 2 weeks after that. Steve reported that they are talking about connecting ATV 

trails that are incomplete and those would also be available for hiking and biking. A possible 

Blackhead Trails is being discussed. Limited resources will require prioritizing which trails will 

get worked on this year. In regards to Winter discussions- the Nordic Club is looking for new 

places to groom, WC Ski Area is trying to provide more area for back country skiing, parking 

areas need to be added and upgraded. 

 

 

 

New Business:  

 

 

a) Options for Board meeting venue-  Robb said the Episcopal Church is available for us 

to use. Rob made a motion and Diane seconded and the board voted unanimously to move 

our meetings there as of May for the duration of the construction project. May’s board meeting 

will be on a Tuesday and then we will go back to Wednesdays starting in June. 

 

b) Other business- There was a discussion about an overnight trail clearing on the CDT in 

conjunction with the Back Country Horsemen. Bill brought up the possibility of holding some 

Map & Compass training, which has had a lot of interest. He will follow up with us on this. 

 

 

 

 

Adjournment 

> Steve made a motion to adjourn, Diane seconded all were in favor.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


